

Report to Lancashire SACRE: October 2019 

· St Helen's schools are now using the Lancashire Agreed Syllabus. Training was provided for 34 primary schools and 12 secondary schools on 24th September. Training was well received.

· An RE audit tool, designed to support schools in meeting the requirements of the new Education Inspection Framework, has been created and will be shared at a training session on 10th October. An example will be shared at the SACRE meeting. The training will be well attended.

· [bookmark: _GoBack]KS4 training has been re booked for 7th November. This was previously cancelled due to poor attendance. Currently only 2 teachers are currently signed up. The course has been advertised extensively across the North West and personal invitations have been sent to all Lancashire Schools. Take up is disappointing.
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· Recruitment to a bank of RE lead teachers has commenced again. Interviews are to be held on the afternoon of 28th November at Broughton High School. We need to build capacity as currently all of the training is being provided by Joanne Harris and her time is stretched very thinly. 

· Attainment/Questionnaire data will be collected at the end of October and a monitoring report hopefully provided for SACRE by the November meeting. 

· Currently there are 6 exemplifications outstanding that need to be re written to match the new Long term Curriculum Map that drives forward the Agreed Syllabus. Joanne is taking 17th October out of school to write two more as the pressure is on to get these completed.
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